
 

Designated Safeguarding Lead – Mrs Michael. Deputy Safeguarding Lead – Mrs Gough & Mrs Taylor. 

 

  
 

 

 

 

Zac’s Showjumping Triumph  

 
We are very proud of Zac in Y5 for being 

selected for the England British showjumping 

squad in Wales in a couple of weeks’ time; it is 

a huge achievement at his age to be selected! 

He has also qualified for the Horse of the Year 

show jumping a clear round of 1.2m jumps!  

He is currently fifth in the Gold League - the 

highest affiliated Pony League across the UK.  

Well done Zac! 

 

Wizard of Oz Production 
 

What a fantastic week of Wizard of Oz 

performances; we are so proud of the children 

who have amazed everyone with each show!  

Thank you to all our parents, carers and 

grandparents who came to watch and for your 

donations and raffle prizes.  A big thank you 

to Miss Grady, Mrs Patton, Miss Hunter and 

other members of staff for all their hard work 

and to our dedicated PTFA volunteers for 

providing the refreshments. 

 

PTFA School Disco & 
Summer Olympics 

 
We are pleased to advise you that £393.36 

was raised from this week’s school disco and a 

fabulous total of £1145.50 has been raised 

from last week’s Summer Olympic events!! 

Thank you to the children for taking part and 

to all parents and carers for your valuable 

sponsorship.  All the money raised will go to 

school funds.  

 
 

 

 

 

Community Information 
Please note we share the information below as 

a benefit for the community; there is no 

affiliation to Wood Fold and we do not endorse 

these services.  

 

Standish Panthers 
 

Standish Panthers are looking for new players 

in current Year5 to join their football team. 

They currently play in the top division of the 

Wigan Sunday League and train at Wigan 

Cricket Club at 6.00 – 7.00 pm on Thursdays.  

Please contact Jo Pardey 07736320691 for 

more information. 

 

Let’s Pretend Senior Drama Class 
If your child is aged 11 or over you may be 

interested in the Let’s Pretend Senior Drama 

class running on Tuesdays 5.00 pm – 6.00 pm 

at Shevington Library at a cost of £5.00 per 

child.  There is a free launch event 5:00 - 

6:00 pm on Tuesday 1st August.  

 

Keeping children safe online 

 
With the summer holidays just around the 

corner, children are looking forward to having 

more free time and may spend much more 

time online.  Please see the attached 

document on keeping children safe online, 

which contains information to support parents 

and carers.  

 
                Class Attendance 

 
The winners of this week’s class attendance 

reward for KS1 is RH with 95.2% and for KS2 

it’s Y3B & Y4H both with 99%.   

 

Upcoming Reminders 
 

Wednesday 19th July – Y6 BBQ 11.30 am 

Thursday 20th July – Y6 Leavers Assembly 

9.00 am 

Thursday 20th July – Break up from school 

(usual finish times) 

 

School dinners – we will be on Week 1 next 

week (the menu is available to view on our 

website). 


